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The C7’s have been built for 2 years (2014-15) and will be produced until at least 2020 
(according to recent reports). Can you tell which is which? Answers next time!
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   2014 Mike Casey Toy Run 

This year, the Toy Run began on Thursday, 12/4, at John’s 
Restaurant, where club members met for dinner, fellowship, and a 
division of the toys that his customers have donated…a box full! 

Saturday, 12/6, found us at the Tiger Mart in Little River at 7 am 
in preparation for our caravan with toys to Jacksonville, NC. 
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Comfort stop 20 minutes south of Jacksonville: 
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Despite fog, drizzle, and road spray, we made it to Jacksonville. Although it threatened to rain most 
of the day, it turned out to be dry and pleasant during the festivities. All clubs converged on the Food 
Lion parking lot across from the base entrance.  
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Around 11 am we entered the base and met at the Officers Club of the Marine Corps Air Station to 
deliver our toys and have lunch. Hundreds of toys were donated to the children of Marine families! 
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Lunch was enjoyed by all! 

After lunch we had our picture taken with one of the MCAS workhorses, the tilt-rotor Osprey! 

Don’t forget: Club Holiday Party on December 14th and Legends Holiday Show on December 15th!
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